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NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER   

 

Have we got your up 

to date mobile  

number? 

WE ARE ALSO RUNNING FLU DROP-IN CLINICS THIS 
YEAR—THE FIRST ONE WILL BE HELD ON: 

SATURDAY 21st SEPTEMBERSATURDAY 21st SEPTEMBERSATURDAY 21st SEPTEMBER   

8am8am8am---4pm4pm4pm   

OVER 65’S ONLY ON THIS DROP-IN CLINIC 

 

 

 

The Pines is part of a Primary Care Network 

consisting of a group of general practices 

working together with a range of local 

providers across primary care, community 

services, social care and the voluntary sector, 

to offer more personalised, coordinated health 

and social care to the local population. 

We are able to offer shared professional 

services such as Raj, our Clinical Pharmacist, 

a Social Prescriber who will be joining us soon 

& joint PPG collaborations. 

Our PCN consists of:  The Pines Surgery, 

Queensview Medical Centre, Kingsthorpe 

Medical Centre & Langham Place Surgery 

What is a Primary 

Care Network? 

The Royal Parks 



 

!!! DO YOU 

WANT TO MAKE A CHANGE !!! 

 

Come along and join our enthusiastic and 

committed group members and help and 

support us in improving our surgery      

services 

Next meeting  

24th September 2019 

For more information please ask at 

reception 

 

For More Information Please Visit Our Website: www.thepinessurgery.co.uk or Telephone: 01604 845144 

PLEASE NOTE: WE ARE CLOSED FOR 
STAFF TRAINING FROM 12:30PM ON: 

Wednesday 9th October 2019 
CLOSED   

SATURDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 
If You Require Urgent Medical 

Assistance Whilst The Surgery Is Closed  
Please Call NHS 111  

The surgery would ask patients to 
please be mindful of where you park 
your vehicle when using the surgery 

car park.  Under no circumstances should the 
Doctors parking bays be blocked . 
 

PLEASE PARK RESPONSIBLY  

 111 

PLEASE ASK AT RECEPTION 


